From: Web NoReply

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 10:57 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Email - Communication - Susan Cross - Knox United Church - CK 710-49

Submitted on Tuesday, November 17, 2020 - 10:57

Submitted values are:

Date Tuesday, November 17, 2020

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Susan

Last Name Cross

Phone Number

Email

Address Neatby Crescent

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Knox United Church

Meeting (if known) Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee

Comments

I'm concerned that the tower proposed by Meridian will have several negative effects:

- on Knox United Church's foundation and brick walls during construction
- that Knox United Church and St. John's Anglican church will be overshadowed by the size and height of the tower
- that traffic along Spadina will be much heavier, and parking less available once the tower is built. This will make it more difficult to attend worship and events at these two churches.
- -I'm hoping that your committee will not support the current bylaw amendment but recommend consultation with the Saskatoon Heritage Society, and other interested parties about development in this area.

Susan Cross

Attachments